

7th April 2022

Dear parents/carers

I hope you are all keeping well.

End of the school day

At Clarksfield we do ask your opinions and listen to your comments. Over the last few weeks a number of you have commented regarding our end of the school day procedures. With Covid restrictions now relaxed and in light of the fact that a small number of parents are still driving and parking dangerously around the site, there will be new routines from after Easter.

- At 3.10 gates on Grasmere Road and Clarksfield Road will both be opened. Children will be on the playground before the gates are opened ready to be collected
- Parents will be able to enter at either end of the site
- There will be no one way system in place
- Parents will be able to leave from either end of the site

Staff will continue to supervise the handing over of your children to you as normal. We will monitor this system and if there are issues we will amend as we see fit in order to maintain the safety of all.

Spring fair

Many thanks for everyone who attended the Spring Fair on Wednesday. It was lovely to see everyone being together in the school, enjoying themselves and spending money. We have raised over £300.00 which is amazing. This money will be spent on a range of projects for the children across the academy.

Ramadan

For anyone observing Ramadan I would like to take this opportunity to wish you Ramadan Mubarak, may the Holy month of Ramadan be a peaceful and blessed occasion for our families and communities.

I hope you all have a restful Easter break and look forward to seeing the children back on Monday 25th April.

Kind regards

N Fowler

Executive Principal OA Clarksfield

Executive Principal – Mr Nigel Fowler

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/







